Mount Pearl Tennis Club Meeting Minutes – April 23rd 8:00pm
In attendance: Meagan Condon, Dustin Cole, Stefan Jones, Thomas Hawkins. Regrets: Mark Spurrell
Meagan and Dustin met with Lauren with regards to the upcoming season; she is interested in returning as is Zack French. We are looking for a Manager and at least one more coach.  We will advertise on a few recruitment websites to hopefully attract another coach.
Dustin has purchased Directors and Officers insurance.
Thomas is working on the online registration form and should have it ready soon. Members will be able to pay through email money transfer or invoiced and paid by a credit card.  Thomas is also getting ready to post information on the Summit Centre sign. The flyers are ready for printing.
Sport Alliance AGM is on Thursday, Thomas will be attending.
Rentals have been successful so far this year.
We will be offering a free tennis membership to a student in each school in Mount Pearl and Paradise.  Mary suggested that we offer an additional membership to the person selected at each school, this will enable them to bring a friend.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dustin will check with the City with regards to mounting a plexi-glass panel on the building exterior to post club information.
Dustin will also ask the City about fixing the gutter and eaves trough, repairing the men’s washroom door handle and repairing exterior garbage bin.
Dustin will check with Sharon Ralph about getting some additional seating for the club.
Dustin to check with NL Power about free printing of the flyer as well as asking Zack if he can distribute to the schools.
Thomas is going to have a Yard sale in May at the facility, we are hoping to attract some foot traffic and provide the opportunity for members to socialize and spring clean at the same time.
Thomas will be hosting a pre-season doubles league in June.
We all agreed to purchase a new TV for the upcoming season.
Meeting adjourned at 8:35
Next meeting scheduled for May 28th.



